
Covering note to CASA's second SitRep 

 

Dear Friends, 

Easter greetings from CASA! 

It seems that in this pandemic of Corona Virus globally, life has changed for ever. 

However, we live in hope of renewal of life and even New life and Hope with the 

Resurrection of Lord Jesus Christ. 

In faith and as being the official arm of Indian Protestant & Orthodox Churches 

and Related Agency of National Council of Churches in India, we are duty bound 

to respond in such a catastrophe and share the love of God with the people 

affected in this calamity. 

Apart from clinical challenges, in India almost about 30 million people who are 

migrant laborers are facing extreme hardships during the current lock down. 

During the last 3 weeks,we have mainly concentrated on providing cooked meals, 

giving dry ration kits for almost a month to each family, allowing our Resource 
Centers to be used by the government as Quarantine centers and distribution of 

WASH kits. Apart from this, CASA Staff and Volunteers are engaged in massive 

Awareness building work in communities on COVID 19 dos and don't. You will 

find the details of our coverage in the attached SITREP 2. We should be able to 

bring out SITREP 3 in a gape of about three weeks. The attached SITREP has 

covered our work upto 9th April 2020. 

We thank you for your support, solidarity and prayers. If you need any further 

information then kindly get in touch with us. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dr. Sushant Agrawal 

Director, CASA. 

 


